UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Adminisiration
Silver Spring, MD 20910

OFFICE OF OCEANIC AND ATMOSPHERIC RESEARCH

September 30, 2014

Mr. Lawrence A, Kogan
P.O. Box 223
Princeton Junction, New Jersey 08550

Re: Request No. DOC-NOAA-2014-001694

Dear Mr. Kogan:

This letter is in reference to your letter dated September 22, 2014, requesting documents from
the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) pursuant to the Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA). You requested the following records: “disclosure of as yet publicly
disclosed documents substantiating the IQA conformance of NOAA and NOAA third-party
contractor peer reviews of ten NOAA-developed climate assessments that NOAA knew or had
reason to know the EPA Administrator would use as the scientific foundation, in part, of the
Clean Air Act endangerment analysis the EPA had been required to undertake in response to the
U.S. Supreme Court's decision in Massachusetts v. EPA, and of the positive 2009 Clean Air Act
GHG Endangerment Findings EPA had ultimately reached.”

Pursuant to 15 CFR 4.4(c) “the records requested must be described in enough detail to enable
Department personnel to locate them with a reasonable amount of effort. If possible, a request
should include specific information about each record sought, such as the date, title or name,
author, recipient, and subject matter of the records. In general, the more specific the request
describes the records sought, the greater likelihood that the Department will be able to locate

those records.”

Your request will not be processed until we hear from you. If we do not hear from you by
Tuesday, October 7, 2014, we will assume you are no Ionger interested in pursuing your request,
and we will close your request from our file.

Sipcerely,

Gerard Fox
OAR FOIA Manager




